
 

June 12, 2022 

Email: fbcoff@embarqmail.com 

firstbaptistplymouth.org 

252.793.5026 

Please Remember in Your Prayers 

CHURCH FAMILY: Kacey and Kimber Mae Noell, Paul Lilly, Lynn West, 

 B.J. Lyle, Tracie Wildman, Robert and Phyllis Dickerson, Marguerite Sexton 

Hart, Faye McCombs, Pat White, Mike Gurganus, Frances Lucas. 

OTHER CONCERNS: Billy Maitland, Jeff Davis, Sandra Hewitt, Parker Joyner, 

Nadine Williams Watson (Friend of Dianne Swain), Trevor Cannan (Nephew of 

Susan Rea), June Basnight, Glenn Hassell, Wayne Britt, Debbie Comstock 

(Sister of Brenda Bullock), Gavin and Bryson Blount (friends of Jim & Susan 

Sawyer), Mae Oliver, Keith Sawyer.  

NURSING HOME RESIDENTS: Three Rivers- Christine McMurtrie #209, River 

Trace Nursing & Rehab Center, Washington– Pauline Humphreys #418; 

Carrolton- Tim Elks; Chowan River Nursing Home– Rae Owens. 

  

Nursery Ministry Workers Needed 

We praise the Lord that we have several who have volunteered, but we would 

be blessed to a have a few more!! Jesus said if we welcome children, we 

welcome HIM! Please contact the church office if you are willing to be in a 

rotation to serve in our Sunday Worship Hour. This is a vital ministry!  

Attendance and Stewardship 

June 5, 2022 

Sunday School: 42       Worship: 61   Online Views: 3 

TITHES AND OFFERINGS  Received as of June 5, 2022 

(Budget Needed Weekly   $6,038.00) 

  

Budget:  $7,412.00                

Baptist Children’s Homes: $417.16                      

Parking Lot: $10.00                       

We have a class for YOU! 

9:45 AM 

 

Each Wednesday at 6:00 pm throughout the summer, a 

wonderful time of Bible devotion, prayer, food and 

fellowship will be happening at Golden Skillet! Come out 

and share in a meal (everyone selects and pays for their 

own) and build your relationship with God and your 

brothers and sisters in Christ.  

DEACON MEETING 

June 13th – Deacons 
meet at 7:00 pm 
with Scott 
Chandler hosting. 
 

THANK YOU NOTE 

First Baptist Church (and all prayer circles), 
 

Thank you for your continued prayers for our 

baby girl, Kimber.  Through the power of 

prayer, she has overcome many obstacles 

since being in our lives.  Thank you for your 

love and support! Please continue to pray as 

we move through our NICU journey. 

-Kacey, Andrew and Kimber Noell 
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